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KEEPING WATER OUT OF YOUR STORAGE SYSTEM BOOKLET  
2ND EDITION NOW AVAILABLE 

LAKE ZURICH, IL, AUGUST 3, 2006:  STI releases the 2nd Edition of “Keeping Water Out of Your Storage 

System” booklet. 

The 2005 Energy Bill has created a greater demand for storage of ethanol in motor vehicle fuels.  Ethanol is 

much more sensitive to the presence of water in storage tanks, often inadvertently, caused by loose fittings 

and sumps.  Hence, it is more important than ever before to make sure the fuel system is free from water.  

Accumulation of water in any fuel storage system can lead to a number of problems, from degradation of fuel 

quality and subsequent poor vehicle performance, to microbial contamination and damage of the entire storage 

tank system.   

The STI booklet provides a valuable resource to help implement routine operations and maintenance 

procedures for water monitoring and removal of water from your fuel storage tank system.   

The booklet is available at no charge by visiting the STI/SPFA website at,  
 

https://www.steeltank.com/Publications/PublicationsIndex/tabid/108/Default.aspx  

 

The Steel Tank Institute and the Steel Plate Fabricators Association are Divisions of STI/SPFA, an association serving companies in the 

business of fabricating steel tanks, piping and pressure vessels for use in the petroleum, food, water and chemical processing industries.  STI/SPFA 

provides certification and training courses for steel tank and piping, performs quality assurance inspections, develops industry standards and 

specifications, produces safety manuals, and serves as a liaison to regulatory and  

code authorities. 
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